
 

 
 

 
 
         Thursday 24th March 2022 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church – Thursday 31st March 
 

We are very excited to invite you to our Easter Service at the Holy Trinity Church on Thursday 31st 
March. 
 

We will be holding two services to enable us to fit everyone in. The times are as follows; 
If your child is in EYFS or Year 1 and 2 then their service will start at 10 o'clock. 

If your child is in Year 3, 4, 5, or 6, their service will start at 11 o'clock. 

Please note the church will be mainly standing room for spectators, there is minimal seating due to 

the number of children within the performances.  
 

Please ensure you have a negative lateral flow test on the day of the service. Wearing a mask is at 

your discretion. Please note that we cannot permit filming or photography at this event as some 

children do not have photo permissions. If you would like to take a photo of your child please ensure 

is it at the end and it is of your child only.  
 

We are all looking forward to seeing you there, the children are very proud of the songs they have 
been rehearsing. 
 
Best Wishes 

 
Natasha Outhwaite 
Headteacher 


